
Friday 1st July 2022    
   

 
Dear parents and carers,   
           
 
Maths No Problem:   
This week we have been cutting into cake and eating a sneaky piece. We have been doing this for 
our fractions topic. The year 3 classes have had to work out how to cut up whole cakes into equal 
parts. We have also been looking at fraction pairs, can your child tell you two fractions that make up 
one whole? 
 
Spellings: 
This week’s spellings are focused on the words spelt that are plurals with a possessive apostrophe 
for example sheep’s. Please spend time over the week to learn these spellings and create your own 
sentences using these new words in your home learning journals.  
 
English:  
Our current grammar focus in English is prepositions. Can your child explain to you what a 
preposition is? Next week, we will be writing a diary entry with our new preposition knowledge. If 
you have a chance to show your child some diary entries to familiarise your child with the features of 
a dairy.  
 
Art:  
This term’s art topic is art redefined. Year 3 have been looking at less traditional art and examining 
what makes it art. We have been looking at the artist Constain Brancusi and his work. Then next 
week we will be attempting to create our own piece of redefined art, so watch this space.  
 
 
 
Upcoming events:   
 
Monday 4th July: - SoundStart concert  
  
Thursday 7th July: – Sandpipers class presentation.  
 
Wednesday 13th July: – Kingfishers class presentation  
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, take care in the heat. 
 
Mrs Driscoll, Miss Hewitt, Miss Selvam, Mrs Wilson and Miss Yang.  
 

 
 
 

 

Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another to show love and to do good. 

Hebrews 10:24 

 


